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Subject: FW: VP100671 Summary Letter
Attachments: Letter of Support - Oct 28th.pdf

From: Ryan Hemmerich
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2024 8:42 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Cc: Gourlay, Keone <Keone.Gourlay@princegeorge.ca>; Ralph Hemmerich 
Subject: RE: VP100671 Summary Letter 

Hello,  
I am attaching a letter of support from the neighbourhood in support of this variance.  

The www.princegeorge.ca/commentform portal would not allow the submission of the attached.  Please let me know 
if I should submit with another format.   

Best Regards, 
Ryan Hemmerich I CEO 

DATOFF BROS CONSTRUCTION LTD 
-Success Through Teamwork-
102-1837 S. Ogilvie Street
Prince George BC V2N 1X2










